
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2024 Year 7 intake                   Cheshire East 0-19+ Service 

School Nursing Screening Team 
          Email:- wchc.northscreeners@nhs.net 
Dear Parent / Person with Parental Responsibility     
          www.wchc.nhs.uk/children  
RE: Year 7 Health Development Review 2024/ 2025 
 
We hope your child has settled into their high school. As your School Nursing Service we are here to support you, working 
within the guidance of the Healthy Child Programme: https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/healthy-child-programme 
 
 
Following on from the initial health development review offered in reception, we would like to offer you and your child 
another opportunity to raise any health concerns within the Health Development Review offered to all Year 7 aged 
children. This is delivered in the form of a health questionnaire giving you the opportunity to provide information on all 
aspects of your child’s health.  
 
You will receive an e-questionnaire from WCHC NHS as a text on your mobile phone. Please complete this with your 
child and submit the questionnaire without delay. 
 
If you DO NOT receive this questionnaire, please e-mail us at wchc.northscreeners@nhs.net providing us with your 
child’s name, date of birth and most up-to-date mobile telephone number. 
 
Once the completed questionnaire has been received, a member of the school nursing team will review the questionnaire 
and may contact you to support you with any concerns you have highlighted. 
 
The information you share with us will be treated confidentially. For more information on the type of information that Wirral 
Community Health and Care NHS Foundation Trust holds; how that information is used; who we may share that information 
with; and how we keep it secure and confidential, please see the accompanying privacy notice. Our full privacy notice can 
be found on trust’s website www.wirralct.nhs.uk  
 
We have also attached a full list of all the vaccinations your child should have received prior to commencing school. If your 
child is not up to date with their preschool immunisations, please contact your GP as soon as possible to arrange an 
appointment. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

School Nurse Screening Team 
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